
 

Notice 
Dated: 28-1-2020 

Dear Teachers & Students,  

College will get off early at 1:30 p.m. (Monday - Thursday) from 29th January 2020 to 

21st February 2020 due to it being an Examination Centre for Karachi University. 

NOTE:  

Kindly inform your parents and van drivers about the change in timings. 

 

 

Sr.Roohi Ghouri   

Principal  


